
From: John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Jan PolattyPOLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov

Tamara McDanielTamara.McDaniel@scdhhs.gov
Date: 6/17/2013 10:04:15 AM

Subject: Re: UPDATE: Today's 10:30am - changing to conference call.

okay -- you can come to DHHS and use my office (even though I'm not there).

john

On Jun 17, 2013, at 9:57 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 wrote:

The statehouse is closed - smoke/electrical problem originating with the escalator. So we'll still come to Tony's 
office, if that works - even if we're calling him from there at first. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

 

From: Jan Polatty [mailto:POLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 09:47 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian 
Cc: John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov> 
Subject: UPDATE: Today's 10:30am - changing to conference call. 
 

Tony has a conflict and has asked that I set up a conference call for the 10:30 so if he has an opportunity, he can 
join late.  The number is:
 
1-800-753-1965  passcode: 8982766
 
Please let me know that you’ll join by phone.  Thanks, Jan.
 
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed 
and may contain information, including health information, that is privileged, 
confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related 
message.
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